
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Selectmen 
Budget Workshop 
Saturday, February 20, 2016 
9am Brooklyn Town Hall 
 
 
Present: Rick Ives, Bob Kelleher, Joe Voccio and Sherry Holmes; Finance Director 
 

1. Call to Order: Mr. Ives called the meeting to order at 9:15am. 
2. Discussion on 2016-17 Budget: Discussion held on revenues. Governors proposed budget 

reviewed for the first time. Initial impact is an increase of approximately $127,000. 
 
Discussion held on MS4 permits new rules and the impact it will have on the highway 
department. 
 

3. Adjourn: Joe Voccio made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Bob Kelleher seconded the motion. 
Meeting adjourned at 11:30am. 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted; 
 
 
 
Richard Ives 
First Selectman 


